
Hi Kevin,
Thank you again of your time on the phone yesterday.  The applicant has decided to withdraw the application as 
suggested and recoup the 75% fees.  We will look at amending the application and relodge in the new year.  I 
might take you up on your offer to have a look over the plans before we go ahead and re-lodge to ensure the 
best chance of success in round 2.

Kind Regards

Sarah McNeilly
Director

M. 0413341584      P. 89010741       
E. sarah@watermarkplanning.com.au
W. watermarkplanning.com.au

Please note that I am not available on Fridays.

Our office will be closed from Thursday 19th December  and will reopen on Monday 20th January.

Sent: 3/12/2019 1:12:55 PM
Subject: 1/12 George Street, manly


